
Harvey Cedars Taxpayers Association Launches Membership Drive 

Your Harvey Cedars Taxpayers Association is operated by a group of dedicated 
volunteers focused on enhancing the quality of life for residents, businesses, taxpayers 
and guests of the Borough. Our goal is also to facilitate communication among the 
taxpayers and between the taxpayers and their government.  

The membership year runs from January through December each year. Your 
membership of $35 (the cost of a beach badge) is the first step in becoming more 
knowledgeable and having a say in our town and across LBI.  

Check your mail in early December 2022 for your membership information request and 
form to complete and return with your payment for 2023. In it are just some of the 
reasons to join us. If you joined or renewed your membership at or after the August 
2022 Annual Meeting, your membership runs through 2023. Please go to 
www.harveycedarstax.com and copy the form on line if it does not arrive in your 
mailbox. We are looking forward to an even stronger Harvey Cedars Taxpayers 
Association with you on board!  

Don’t forget to order your bricks as holiday gifts this year! Again check out the website 
link. 


